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Miller, Danelle

From: Ohio Power Siting Board <contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us>
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 9:14 AM
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 18-0488    [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0KmUxQ:ref ]

I live in the footprint of the proposed Seneca Wind project (specifically in Eden Twp.). After much independent 
research over the past year, I am vehemently opposed to this project in Seneca County. The State of Ohio law 
and authority granted to the Ohio Power Siting board have usurped the land rights of residents in Eden 
Township, and we have no voice or vote in this project that will impact us for years to come. Turbines are sited 
too close in many instances and documented evidence of blade throw distances exceed the setbacks for various 
locations in the project. Other concerns are health impacts from shadow flicker, noise, health impacts due to the 
on-going infrasound, reduced property values for non-participating landowners, bat and bird population 
impacts. Board members who will approve or deny this project live nowhere near the footprint and should not 
have sole authority to make this decision that impacts so many residents without a voice in the decision. 
 
Jan Sampson 
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